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BY EMAIL ONLY  
 
Deputy Peadar Tóibín 
Dáil Éireann 
Leinster House 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 
Email:  
 
25/03/2021 
 
PQ 12634-21 To ask the Minister for Health the breakdown on vaccine administration by 
county. 

 
Dear Deputy Tóibín 
 
Thank you for your query.  There are 38 HSE vaccination clinics at various locations across the 
country to administer COVID-19 vaccines. There is at least one vaccination clinic in every county to 
support the vaccination of the general population in a safe and efficient manner. Alongside these 
specific HSE vaccination clinics, there are many other sites registered where vaccines are 
administered; approximately 4,000. Unfortunately, a breakdown on vaccine administration by 
county is not available at this time. 
 
I hope this provides you with assistance, 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
________________________ 
Sharon Hayden 
General Manager 
Office of the CCO 
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